
I specifically object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP 
PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: land between Camlet Way and 
Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP 
CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other 
purposes. 

Our national policy is to protect the green belt in a permanent fashion, 'The fundamental aim of 
Green Belt policy is to prevent urban sprawl by keeping land permanently open; the essential 
characteristics of Green Belts are their openness and their permanence.'
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-planning-policy-framework/13-protecting-green-belt-land

Building on the green belt is not a sustainable option, it's the opposite. And will not improve the 
quality of life for current local people, it will ruin it.

Look to where there is already development, look to where spaces can be maximised and 
enhanced. Look to the grey, not the green.
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